Memo:  To Parents
From:  Blackville School
Re:  Bridge Closure


Effective Thursday, June 5th, 2014, the bridge connecting Blackville to South Cains and Rapids area will be closed to traffic.  The following is the plan during this interruption:
Bus 11, Rhonda Vickers WILL NOT go to South Cains, these students will be picked up and taken home by Bus 7, Tim Mountain.  Tim will need to start and end his route in South Cains on Bridge closure days.  On these days, Rhonda will pick up and drop off the Barnettville students for Tim’s bus to allow him more time to complete his revised route.
The K-1-2 students route to South Cains will not happen on these days.  The students will need to be kept at the school and return home on the 3:00 pm bus route with Tim Mountain, bus # 7.
Bernard Duffy, bus # 18, will travel to the end of his route in Gray Rapids and start picking up students in reverse order heading to Quarryville then Route 108 and Route 8 to Blackville.
Please keep in mind that departure times from home and arrival times will change.  This is the same routing plan that was used in the fall during the closure at that time.  
Thank you
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